From: Tanya Luz [mailto:tanya@museatelier.com]

Sent: Wednesday, March 14, 2018 1:36 PM

To: DilLeo, Alexis <ADiLeo@a2gov.org>; Thacher, Jill <JThacher@a2gov.org>; Planning
<Planning@a2gov.org>

Subject: Re: SEU Zoning request on behalf of Greenstone Society at 338 S. Ashley

To whom it may concern,

My name is Tanya Luz. | am writing to support the SEU zoning request for continued operation of
Greenstone Society at 338 S Ashley. | recently signed a lease for my vintage clothing and goods
shop directly adjacent at 336 S Ashley. | am excited to operate next to them as it adds to the
vibrancy and diversity of shops on the block. We share a walkway and | have experienced no
adverse odors or any other issues that would negatively affect the neighborhood. To my
knowledge and observation they run a professional and clean store and care for their building and
the local community.

| considered carefully where to move my business, and was happy to invest in the building directly
next door to them.

| believe we all benefit from a variety of retail, health, and human services mixed in to the
downtown core of restaurants and bars. | think this neighborhood will continue to thrive with
Greenstone Society playing an active role. Thank you in advance!

Please do not hesitate to contact me directly regarding this or any other matter.
Regards,

Tanya Luz
Owner, Muse Atelier Vintage
(734) 972-6682
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